
Plattsburgh City School District  
Federal Credit Union 

Monday December 9 through Friday, December 20, 2024 

Matching Holiday Fund Drive 
The holiday season is here, somehow much faster than we anticipated.  
In the spirit of holiday giving, please join us with your monetary 
donations to help feed our Plattsburgh community. The credit union will 
match every donation dollar as many of our school community children 
might be experiencing food shortage especially at this time of year.  
A recent letter we received from the Food Shelf stated “this year alone the Food Self has served 
12,449 people from 4,338 households—an 8% increase from 2023…every month the Plattsburgh 
Interfaith Food Shelf purchases 22,000-24,000 pounds of food through the Regional Food Bank at 
a substantially lower cost than retail. These monetary donations allow the Food Shelf to use the 
charitable dollars most efficiently.”  

To make your donations you can either drop by the CU office at the 
Duken Building, use our drive-up window, or see the following people at 
each of the buildings who have graciously offered to assist us in this 
fund drive: 

Duken:  Lynn Wang 

Glasgow: Kaitlyn Goodenough 

Momot :  Jessica Clark 

Oak Street: Cristina Sferlazza 

Stafford:  Jessica Shields 

PHS: Seth McCray 

Please help us assist the food shelf in their continuing endeavors to 
support our local families. Our group effort will make a difference.  

checks can be made out to the Plattsburgh Interfaith Food Shelf  


